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      11.3.25 
 

Stardome Experience   
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
To enhance our Science Week, a Stardome experience has been organised for all Key Stage 1 and 2 pupils 
within the school day on Wednesday 12th March 2025. Stardome is an inflatable and interactive 
planetarium, and each class will have the opportunity to explore this throughout the day.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child, payable via Parent Pay, to cover the cost of 
the Stardome and provide access to the experience. However, please note that no child will be denied 
participation on the grounds that a financial contribution has not been made on his or her behalf.   
 
Due to the short notice of the event, the payment window will remain open until Friday 21st March. Your 
contributions will be gratefully received to enable us to provide similar experiences in the future. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Eccleston 
(Science leader) 
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